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Franklin County Sheriff’s Office Investigates Double Shooting in Madison Township 

FRANKLIN COUNTY, OH – Franklin County Sheriff’s Office Detectives are investigating a double shooting 
that happened on Reinbeau Drive in Madison Township around 4:30 p.m. Tuesday, June 24, 2025. 

At 4:36 p.m., the Franklin County Sheriff’s Office 911 Communications Center received multiple reports 
of a shooting near 4506 Reinbeau Drive. Franklin County Sheriff’s Office Deputies and Madison 
Township Police Department Officers responded to find two males with apparent gunshot wounds. Both 
were transported to Mount Carmel East in critical condition and were later upgraded stable condition.  

Ohio BCI was contacted to help process the scene. Investigators recovered multiple shell casings and 
one firearm from the scene.  

The investigation remains ongoing. Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to 
contact the Franklin County Sheriff’s Office Detective Bureau at (614) 525-3351. Tipsters may remain 
anonymous.  


